
SCAN FOR
RULE &
COMMENT
INFORMATION

A copy of the current rule and a booklet explaining
how the rule works is available on the court system's
website at:
ak-courts.info/dr310 and ak-courts.info/rulecomments

By email to:
ChildSupportRule
@akcourts.gov

By online form:
https://www.surveymonkey.
com/r/ACS90-3comments

if you wish to suggest changes to Civil Rule 90.3 or
comment on its effectiveness, please send your
comments:

By mail to:
Rule 90.3, c/o Stacy
Steinberg
Alaska Court System
820 West 4  Avenueth

Anchorage, AK 99501

DEADLINE
FOR
COMMENTS:
FRIDAY, 
OCT 31, 2025

NOTE: All comments
received are part of the
public record and will
not be treated as
confidential by the
Alaska Court System .

Federal law requires that each state's
child support guidelines be reviewed
every four years to make sure that the
guidelines result in appropriate
amounts of child support. The Chief
Justice of the Alaska Supreme Court
appointed a special committee to
conduct this review of Alaska's child
support guidelines (Civil Rule 90.3).

If you have limited
or no access to the
internet, you can
request copies from
any state court
clerk's office or by
writing or sending
an e-mail to the
address above.
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